FORT DODGE COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

Our Scroors. Our CoMmmuNiTY. OUR PRIDE.

October, 2017

Dear Parents and Staff:

The Fort Dodge Community Schools in compliance with AHERA (The Asbestos Hazard
Emergency Response Act) must yearly notify parents and staff of completed jobs regarding
schools with asbestos.

Located at the Central Administration Building, 104 South 7 Street, the District Plan booklets
and Individual Plans are available for viewing. All information will be made available to you
upon request. The Asbestos Program Manager, Travis Filloon, can be reached at 576-1161.

An information meeting will be held October 9, 2017, at 6 p.m. during the Board of Education
meeting at the Central Administration Building in the Board Room. Any interested parties are

invited to attend.

Sincerely, )

Doii'glas G. Var% yl

Superintendent
DGV:cp
School Response
Asbestos Jobs —2017
JOB  SCHOOL AREA RESPONSE COMPLETION
351 Senior High SH Renovation Projects Impact 7G 10/8/16
Inspection/Samples
; Pod, Locker Rooms, Aux. Gym
352 Senior High SH Tunnel 3 Lineal Feet 12/14/2016
353 Senior High Room 211-floor tile 3 sq. ft.
1/27/2017
354 Senior High Boy’s Locker Room-10 Ftgs. Site Services 52117
Girl’s Locker Room-6 Ftgs.
Trainer Room-14 Ftgs.
Wrestling Room-8 Ftgs.
Coaches Room off Boy’s Locker Room-3 Ftgs.
355 Senior High 2 Bulk Samples-NE Caulking-Around Door Impact 7G 6/11/17
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